
 

 

Notices under National Electricity Law 
The Australian Energy Market Commission (AEMC) gives notice under the 
National Electricity Law (NEL) of the following matters. 
In relation to the “Alternative Snowy Region Boundary” Rule change proposal submitted by 
Macquarie Generation on 6 February 2006, the AEMC has determined to discontinue the Rule 
making procedure, and therefore under clauses 19 and 20 of Schedule 2 to the NEL, has re-
exercised the power under section 94 and determined not to take further action. 
Under section 95, the “Southern Generators” have requested the making of the proposed 
National Electricity Amendment (Congestion Pricing and Negative Residue Management 
Arrangements for the Snowy Region) Rule 2007. The proposal seeks to make the current 
derogation relating to congestion pricing and negative residue management for the Snowy 
Region into a permanent arrangement. Submissions must be received by 30 April 2007 and 
forwarded to submissions@aemc.gov.au 
The AEMC publishes all submissions on its website subject to a claim of confidentiality. Further 
details on the above matters are available on the AEMC’s website www.aemc.gov.au All 
documents in relation to the above matters are published on the AEMC’s website and are 
available for inspection at the offices of the AEMC.   
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